[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Drinan, Cathleen <Cathleen.Drinan@halifax-ma.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 2:32 PM
To: Rebecca B <rebeccab@silvaeng.com>
Cc: Selter, Peggy <Peggy.Selter@halifax-ma.org>; weberelectric@hotmail.com
Subject: a few comments on the Halifax 40B proposal
Hi, Rebecca and Larry,
The Halifax Board of Health has a few comments and concerns on the plans presented even they though the septic plans  have not been officially proposed to the Board of Health. The Board wanted you to have a heads up to their thoughts and comments rather than wait till the last minute, thus giving you an opportunity to modify the plans or reply to the Board.
Notes on the 40 B project discussed on April 1, 2020 
· Grinder pump has been used as an effluent pump. It is too small for that. There is not enough storage. 
· Also, it will not last. It will get deteriorated and breakdown 
· They could add generators 
· Concerns about the property line septic system appears to be over a property line 
· Also could have grinder pump for each house then to treatment, then to SAS 
· Could use a larger tank for emergency storage 
· Emergency power still needed 
This may be my last correspondence with you as I am retired as of June 30.
Sincerely, 
 
Cathy Drinan
